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Dear Prayer Partners, 

Ephesians 3:20 says, “Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that 
we ask or think, according to the power that worketh in us.”

Dr. Danny Whetstone, the chairman of WWNTBM, encouraged all of us new missionary 
candidates “to launch out into deputation full-time and make it your job right from the 
beginning.” On January 1, 2022, our family prayerfully stepped out into deputation ministry. 
We called many churches, sent information packets, and visited local churches. What an 
amazing adventure it has been these past two and a half years as we have shared our 
burden for the people of the Philippines and, in turn, have been blessed by God’s servants 
across the Eastern United States. We praise the Lord that He brought in our needed 
support, and on June 2, 2024, we finished deputation ministry.

In our Bible shipping ministry for the months of May, June, and July, the Lord enabled our 
family and helpers to box up 35 Balik-Bayan boxes weighing 7,000 pounds of Bibles and 
Gospel tracts to ship to many national pastors and fellow missionaries. Please pray for 
their safe arrival, and we thank you for your support of this ministry. 

The time came for us to leave Shelby, NC, on July 3. With the help of our beloved family 
and some church members, we minimized (after 12 years) and packed up belongings to 
move down to Bowie, TX, to attend BBTI linguistics school. Again, we want to thank all our 
family and church members for their support in this endeavor! We received an unexpected 
blessing when Brother Ronald Severs of Triumphant Ministries transported our household 
items in his semi-truck. God brought us safely to Texas to unpack and get ready for 
Advanced Missionary Training.  

We thank you always for your faithful prayers and financial 
support. Please pray with us as we raise funds for passage 
to the Philippines while here in Texas. 

In our Lord’s service,
Mike & Heather Salyer family 
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